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We all Shine! 
Take a look at this week’s        

superstars, who were awarded 
certificates in assembly. 

Congratulations! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
TELL A GOOD TALE 

 

 

 

For always 
being kind 
to people 

around her. 

SHOUT OUTS 
Each week children can nominate each 
other for a ‘shout out’ for  

displaying our core values.  

Tiago, Chloe 

READING RAFFLE 

Congratulations to  
Ethan for winning 

our raffle this week. 

Enjoy your book! 

 

 

Spring Fair 

We are sorry to tell you that due to 
the latest government advice we 

have taken the decision to cancel the 
planned Spring Fair.  

We will look to hold some fundraising 
events during the summer term, 

should this be possible.  

Learning from Home 

Please make sure that your child can access 
the range of learning platforms that we use in 

school. 

These can be used when your child is at home 
over the next few weeks.  

These include: 

Mathletics 

Spellodrome 

Purple Mash 

Espresso 

Speak to your child’s teacher if you need the 
logins again.  

What would the world be 
like without any colour?  

LATEST NHS ADVICE FOR CORONA  
VIRUS 

Stay at home if you have coronavirus    
symptoms 

Stay at home for 7 days if you have  

either: 

a high temperature (above 37.5) 

a new, continuous cough 

 

Do not go to a GP surgery, pharmacy or  
hospital. 

Telephone school to inform us of the        
absence.  
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Key Dates  

TERM DATES 2019-20 : 

Spring Term:  

Tuesday 7th January– Friday 14th February  

 

HALF TERM: 17th– 21st February  

 

Monday 24th February– Friday 3rd April  

 

Summer Term:  

Tuesday 21st April– Friday 22nd May  

 

HALF TERM: 25th—29th May  

Monday 1st June– Friday 17th July  

 

ATTENDANCE  

Our whole school target for attendance is 
96%,  

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Green Class (Y4) for the 
best attendance last week! 

Year 1 89.3% 

Year 2 95.6% 

Year 3 94.8% 

Year 4 99.3% 

Year 4/5 93.7% 

Year 5 94.8% 

Year 6 97.5% 

 

Parent Workshops  

 

There will be no further workshops 
this term. 

Thank you to all the parents who have 
attended workshops and events this 
term. We hope you have found them 

useful. 

We will be organising further events 
when school reopens. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

School Closure 

 

We will be closing on Friday 20th 
March at 3.30pm, until we are     

instructed to open again by the DfE. 

 

We will be sending a separate letter 
about this.  

 

Please continue to check text messages, 
emails, school twitter account and the 
website for further information during 

the closure.  

 

Food Packs 

 

We will be giving out food packs at the 
end of the school day on Thursday and 
Friday– please do come and collect one.  

  

E-safety 

 

Each week we will be sharing an internet 
safety guide with you. This week it is 

about ‘Social Media and Mental Health’ . 
See the information on the final page.  

 

Thank You! 

 

A huge thank you to all our families for 
your support and understanding during 

this period.  

 




